## WEEKLY NEWSLETTER



## **BACK AT IT AGAIN!**

MEADOWCROFT SCHOOL
THE HUB &

THE HUB & WORKS
ISSUE 7

From 20.05.19 to 14.06.19



We're back at it again folks! The three pillars of academia have once again been and gone to test the grit of youngsters; I'm talking English, I'm talking Maths and I'm talking Science... the GCSE trifecta. But alas, you may recall that our pupils across both the 'Works' and the 'Hub' bravely weathered a barrage of GCSE exams just before the half-term... so we know the drill. In fact, I'd say our staff were perhaps a touch less steely than their pupils this time around (Mrs Robinson having circled the English room 20 times per lesson for the last week preceding the exam), but what can I say... we want the best for our pupils here at Meadowcroft (even if we do express it with incessant fidgeting and flop-sweat).

Mr Hunter, having invigilated a few of our English exams, was gob-smacked at how many pages Sean could whip up within a two hour slot (we're talking 3 whole booklets guys). Chance's sheer commitment to his craft didn't go unnoticed either, his eyes never leaving the paper (I honestly thought it was going to catch fire, not even kidding). Although Josh did briefly attempt transform his paper into a plane, a few kind words from Mr Costa helped him curb his love of makeshift aviation for an hour to consider the bigger picture. Whatever the outcome of these exams, the majority of our pupils can hold their heads up high with the knowledge that they gave it their all, in honour of their futures (and besides, we're a big believer in second chances).